
 

 

     
Dear , 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our world-leading centre for teaching and research in 
Statistics. 

Our internationally esteemed faculty members, who are at the forefront of research, will 
guide you through the exciting journey of enhancing your statistics knowledge. You will be 
studying in the city of origin of modern statistics, surrounded by a supportive community of 
academic and administrative colleagues, as well as a vast network of alumni who have 
achieved great success in various fields. You will have access to state-of-the-art learning 
facilities and will get to work with a diverse body of students who are all destined for 
successful careers. This is truly a unique opportunity to be part of a future-shaping 
academic community. 

LSE is one of the finest institutions of its kind in the world and has a key position; 
geographically in terms of its location in Central London and geo-politically in term of its 
national and international standing. Our department is relatively small, and together, 
academic and administrative colleagues maintain an informal, friendly, and supportive 
atmosphere for our students. 

The Department of Statistics Professional Services Team will support you every step of the 
way, so please look out for the important information they will send you over the coming 
months, and don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

We're looking forward to welcoming you in person next autumn and starting this exciting 
journey together. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Professor Pauline Barrieu 
Head of the Department of Statistics 
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